22nd June, 1948.

Dear Sirs,

I enclose herewlth for your guidance Wtr. Rpt.
No. 263 on Sulzer Bros. Eng. No, 25236, intended for De Haan &
Oelemans Yard No, 250.

At the same tlme, I wish to refereyou to my
letter dated 14th Aprill, 1948, regarding the sizes of shafting
approved, which differ from those given on this report. I shall
be obliged 1f you will elso state the sizes of the line shaftimg
fitted.

Yours faitnfully,
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